
From: "Mochrie, Paul" 
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 2024-07-10 10:02:15 AM
Subject: Heat warning concluded

Good morning Mayor and Council,
 
As Environment Canada has rescinded the heat warning for the Metro region, we are standing down our heat 
response measures.  Our VEMA and operational teams will be debriefing this activation to identify any opportunities 
for refinement.
 
I also want to acknowledge the great work by folks in many departments to activate heat response plans last 
weekend. 
 
Best,
Paul
 
Paul Mochrie (he/him)
City Manager
City of Vancouver

 

 

 
The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), 
Sḵwxw̱ú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.
 
 
 

~ TYOF 
VANCOUV R 




